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Education Representative Report to SSMU Council 

 

 

 

EdUS 

-We have our Thrift Shop clothing drive on February 12th-13th. We are collecting donated 

clothes until February 6th in the EdUS office.  

-EdUS career fair is being held on February 6th.  

-Detention Dens are now every second Wednesday. The first one of the year should be 

happening next week in the education basement.  

 

Respectfully Submitted,  

 

Josephine Wright O'Manique 

Education Representative to SSMU 

 


